
 

 

28th February 2020 

Dear Parents,                                                         

World Book Day 

On Thursday 5th March 2020 we will be celebrating World Book Day. Children may come to school dressed as a 

character from a book. If they do not wish to dress up as a character, they must wear their school uniform. Children 

can also bring in their favourite book.  

Author Talk 

All children will be participating in an Author Talk with local author David Webb. David is a local author born and 

raised in Liverpool who after working as a primary school Headteacher, decided to start writing books for children. 

Some of David’s books include Grandma’s Teeth, Tom Travis Time Traveller and Friday the Thirteenth. If children 

own one of David’s books he will be available to sign them in the multi-practical room at the end of the day. We look 

forward to welcoming David to our school.     

 ‘Story Time’ Treats 

As the day is all about books the children will be listening to one of their favourite books whilst enjoying a sweet 

treat. Each year group will also be participating in a number of fun book related activities throughout the day.    

School Book Fair 

We will be holding a book fair in the multi practical room from 3.45pm to 4.30pm. The book fair will have a wide 

selection of books including children’s fiction, non-fiction, atlases and adult novels priced from £1. We hope that you 

will be able to support this event and encourage a love of books - who knows, you may well find some useful 

presents or treats! 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Head Teacher       


